

AMA Charter #3470

October, 2016

Club Information

President: Seth Nagy

Vice President: Ted Flemming

Secretary: Wayne Barrett

Treasurer: Tom Withem

Safety Officer: Butch Clark

Field Marshall: Keith Herold

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland, Tom Schultz, David Hames

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don

Bourdon

Meeting Activity Coordinator: Chris Roberts

A Note From The President

Thanks to all that helped with the cookout at the September meeting. We were blessed with great food and fellowship. Now that the weather is feeling a little more like fall, there will be good flying weather to enjoy. And for those that have lost planes, the leaves dropping will make searching more productive.

Remember, we move back inside for the October meeting. The meeting will be at the Caldwell County Agricultural Center and Public Library meeting room two. The address is 120 Hospital ave NE, Lenoir, NC. Look forward to seeing you there.

Happy landings - Seth

NEXT MEETING

Our next club meeting is Tuesday, October 18th at 7:00PM at the Caldwell Public Library, 120 Hospital Ave NW, Lenoir, NC.

Typical Meeting Agenda

- Welcome
- Approve Agenda
- New member applications
- Reports
 - o Field Officer
 - Safety Officer
 - o Intro Pilots report
 - o Treasurer's report
- Old Business
- New Business
- Auction / Show & Tell
- Q&A

September's Meeting Minutes

New members Garrett and grand-father Gary were voted in.

Seth announced that the next meeting will be in the library.

Bob suggested placing a boulder or post by the entrance gate to keep it from swinging into the weeds so far. Butch was nominated to lift and move the boulder and had Bill to thank for encouraging the motion. It was decided that we should look into some kind of stop for the gate.

Seth adjourned the meeting, encouraged everyone to fly some planes, and thanked everyone who help prepare and contribute to the meal we all enjoyed.



Bob Tillman Memorial Fly-In

Saturday October 5, 2016
Hunting Creek RC Field
3846 Hunting Creek Rd.
Wilkesboro, NC 28659

www.huntingcreekrc.com/events/

Contact: Lee Parker (336-469-1569) rlpfly@aol.com

On Saturday October 8, 2016 we will hold The Bob Tillman Memorial Fly-In beginning at 9am. This will be purely a day of fun. No planned events, just bring all your favorite aircraft and come fly with us in rememberance of a man who truly loved the hobby. There will be free food and drinks! Pass the word!!



Foothill Flyers will have a Fly-In October 29, 2016. Sanction #16/1335

The Fly-in will be at our home field located at 3937 Jordan Rd, Greer, SC 29651.

There will be a \$10 landing fee. Lunch will be a donation. There are no limits to size, FLY WHAT YOU BRING, Gliders, Gas, Jets, Electric. A charging facility will be provided.

Our field has a 2000' runway and parking is limited so get there early. Flying starts at 9:00AM

For further information contact Paul Finn, at (864) 895-1156 e-mail candpfinn@att.net or Tony Gaffney at (803) 460-6520 e-mail gaffney1@bellsouth.net

